
 

 

 

 

 

 

5th February, 2024 

 

Afternoon Tea, Friday 16th February. 

 

Dear Families, 

We in EYFS have been learning about Jesus’s mission in this half term’s RE Curriculum 

branch, ‘From Galilee to Jerusalem’. Through the messages of Epiphany, Jesus with the little 

children, the feeding of the 5000 and Zacchaeus, we have considered how Jesus took care of 

everyone and still takes care of us today.  We discovered that one of the ways in which He 

does this is through us! Pope Francis reiterates our obligation to look after our world and 

our brothers and sisters (Laudato Sί) and, of course, Jesus tells us to ‘Love one another as I 

have loved you’ (John 13:34). We are all precious to God. We thought about how we could 

show this and the children themselves asked if we could prepare a ‘tea party’ for you! 

You are all, therefore, very welcome to join us on Friday 16th February at 2pm in the hall for 

cakes, sandwiches and juice. We will have a loose change collection on the day, which will 

be shared out among CAFOD and The Trussell Trust, as these were the two charities that the 

children particularly wanted to help.  

We look forward to seeing you next week! 

Many thanks, 

Mrs Jevon, Mrs Cohen and the EYFS Team 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


